
February 5, 2021

Announcement

As a reminder, Valley Golf and Country Club complies

completely with IATF Guidelines, and internal rules and

regulation are designed to ensure that compliance. Those

rules and regulations include, but are not limited to:

• Valley Golf does not hold, host, promote, or accept any

tournaments/events.

• No unaccompanied guests will be accommodated in any

of Valley Golf facilities.

• Members must make tee time reservations through the

club’s on-line reservation system.

• Dine in following a game of golf is allowed within Valley

Golf’s restrictive seating of approximately 25-30%

capacity.

• No events.

• No entertainers.

• No awarding.

• No give-aways.

Strict compliance will ensure continuous safety and

enjoyment for everyone’s andValley’s health and benefit!

Thank you.
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